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IPRenewal NPEmails

From: Balsam, Briana
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 2:38 PM
To: Julie Crocker
Cc: Logan, Dennis; IPRenewal NPEmails
Subject: RE: Teleconference next week

Julie, 
 
Okay, thanks. Let us know what will work for you. 
 
Also, as a reminder (and possibly to help make coordination easier), I think the only item that we were going to 
discuss is if you had enough information in NRC’s previous biological assessment and related correspondence 
to make a determination on Atlantic sturgeon. 
 
If you do have enough information, you could let us know via email, we can skip the call, and then NRC will 
request to reinitiate consultation with a letter. If you don’t have enough information, then a phone call would be 
helpful so that we can be sure to include any additional info you need when we send the reinitiation request. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Briana 
 

From: Julie Crocker [mailto:julie.crocker@noaa.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 11:54 AM 
To: Balsam, Briana 
Cc: Logan, Dennis; IPRenewal NPEmails 
Subject: Re: Teleconference next week 
 
Hi - 
 
Sorry for not getting back to you sooner - I was out at the end of last week.  Unfortunately tomorrow won't 
work for us -- I am going to take a look at people's schedules and will get back to you with some times that will 
work for us! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Julie  

On Mon, Feb 27, 2012 at 8:32 AM, Balsam, Briana <Briana.Balsam@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Hi Julie, 

  

I just wanted to follow up again to see if a short call tomorrow to discuss Indian Point at 2pm will fit in 
your schedule. Thanks! 

  

Briana 
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From: Balsam, Briana  
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 1:43 PM 
To: 'Julie Crocker' 
Cc: Logan, Dennis; IPRenewal NPEmails 
Subject: Teleconference next week 

  

Hi Julie, 

  

I spoke with my contact at Salem, and he is going to be out of the office next week, so I am still trying 
to figure out a time that will work for all parties to discuss the draft Biological Opinion. 

  

For Indian Point, can we plan to have a call on Tuesday Feb 28 at 2pm?  

  

From my notes, we had planned to talk about whether NMFS would need any additional or updated 
information on the Atlantic sturgeon when we send a letter to initiate consultation based on the recent 
listing of the species. I think that was the only action item, so let me know if there was anything else I 
missed. 

  

Thanks! 

  

Briana 

 
 
 
 
--  
Julie Crocker 
Protected Resources Division  
Northeast Regional Office 
National Marine Fisheries Service 
55 Great Republic Drive 
Gloucester, MA 01930 
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